
Feb 17, 2022 | Buildings, Grounds & Safety Committee Meeting 

Notes 

Attendees: Joe Hammer, Eileen Briamonte, Mike Sockol, Linda Zhang  

Lara Carducci, Scott Cascone, Jessica DeWysockie, Michael Petrizzo, Ken Stromsland, 

Paul Green 

 

Notes 

 

● Multipurpose Turf Field Project Update  

○ Due to potential environmental issues, the location of this project has been 

moved to the back fields at the complex running parallel with the parkway.  

 

● Transportation Update  

○ Verde Woods Development 

Mr. Green updated the Committee on the letter from the Township Attorney and 

inquiry from the attorney for the Verde Woods developer regarding the issue of 

the prior request that the Board commit to placing a bus stop at the entrance to 

the development. Mr. Green will be following up on the matter with both 

attorneys.  

 

● Food Services Update 

○ Lauren Barry, Dir Dining Services-Chartwells, provided an update to the 

committee regarding food quality process/procedures and parent 

communications.  Suggestions were made by the committee to use social media 

platforms to communicate with parents as that is the source of much of the 

communications in this area. 

○ RFP – The district will be performing an RFP for food services for the 22/23 

school year. 

  

● Donations  

○ Two monetary donations from the HFEE and Village School PSA for new science 

labs at Village School.  A non-monetary donation from the HYAA for a volleyball 

system at Holmdel High School.  The applicable resolutions will be included on 

the February agenda. 

 

● Other Matters 

○ Linda brought up a concern about maintenance of the fields next to Village 

School which will be looked into and discussed at the next committee meeting. 

 

● Date and Time of next Committee Meeting: March 31, at 5:00 pm 

 

https://www.google.com/calendar/event?eid=NGVxbmp0MHJicWxyN2t1YWh0YTR2YzA5NHQgam9lLmhhbW1lckB3ZWFyZWFsZWYuY29t

